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The Summer Fair is on Saturday 7th July at 12.00-3.00pm.   
The FOTSA team is already making plans. As always,  
we need your help to make this year’s fair bigger and better! 
If you can help now – for example by helping to produce the program, 
placing an advert, providing sponsorship or donating a raffle prize we 
would like to hear from you.   
On the day, we would also like your help to run the stalls, paint faces,  
braid hair or help out with the catering. 
We will also be asking families to support the fair by taking an 
advertising board from a local estate agent.  Each board raises 
pounds for the schools.   
If you would like to offer help or if you can take a board please email us: FOTSA.n13@gmail.com 

 
Did you know that your online shopping could help to raise ££’s?  
Easyfundraising donates a percentage of all money spent online 
with retailers including Amazon, Argos, John Lewis, Just Eat, EBay 
and more. Find out more or start shopping by logging in at:     
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/tottenhallinfsch/ 

 
FOTSA has organised another Happy Bag collection from Tottenhall School.  
The last collection raised nearly £300!  The next collection will be in June – look 
out for more information nearer the time. Thank you to everyone who sent in bags! 
http://www.happyschoolbag.co.uk/ 

 
Back in January, FOTSA hosted the 2nd annual Quiz Night with a 
dinner of home-cooked curry. Parents, staff and friends joined in for a 
fun evening, with question rounds including local landmarks and 
Australian pop music! The competition was close but the winners 
were a team of Tottenhall parents and friends.  The evening raised 
almost £670!   Many thanks to all who took part! 

 
 

Don’t forget to sign up to your class group(s) on our Classlist.com site. 
Classlist is a bit like WhatsApp, but with more features and safeguards.  
To sign up email us at FOTSA.n13@gmail.com 

 
In 2017, FOTSA became a registered charity (no. 1176088).   All the money raised through the 
FOTSA activities and events goes back to the schools.  The funds raised are vital for the schools.  
They have been used to subsidise coach travel for school trips and the recent upgrade to chairs in 
the Year 6 classrooms.  Funds have also paid for classroom 
toys, Christmas parties, leavers’ presents and yearbooks and 
for the upkeep of the fish tank at Tottenhall. 


